
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

10th November 2016 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

BEHAVIOUR OUTSIDE OF SCHOOL 
 
In our recent inspection, the school was described as outstanding. At the Hackney Music Gala last 
week the talents of our students shone through as did the applications by a record number of our 
Sixth Form to Oxford and Cambridge. These are just a few examples of reasons to feel very proud of 
our school. 
 
Unfortunately, a small number of students let the school and themselves down by the way that they 
behave when they leave school.  I ask that you remind your child that they: 
 
• should not loiter after school in the local area 
• should  not visit fast food shops whilst wearing their school uniform and the Sixth Form should 

not bring fast food on to school site 
• behaviour on public transport and in the streets should reflect the same high standards 

expected whilst in school 
 
The consequences of such behaviour as described in the above will be a range of serious sanctions, 
including Headteacher detentions and/or being kept behind and escorted off the premises later than 
the rest of the school. 
 
As the nights draw in, it is even more important that your child makes their way directly home. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 
 
 
 
 


